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To Whom It May Concern, 

For over fifteen years Dominick and Frank Davi with their elves have bought joy to many 

children. The Davi brothers with the volunteer elves come every year bringing gifts to our 

students. Francis of Paola ELC is part of AHRC New York City. Our agency is a not for profit 

agency that serves children and adults with developmental delays and their families through 

many programs. Francis of Paola ELC is one of four preschools. Our children have a range of 

needs and developmental delays ranging from speech and language, cognitive, physical delays; 

as well as Downs Syndrome, Cerebral Palsy, Sensory Integration Disorder and autism. Many of 

our families are low income and some of our children live in shelters. The gifts they receive 

sometimes are the only gifts they get for the holidays. 

With the generous donations that Dominic and Frank collect they are able to give each child a 

toy and book which brings bright smiles to all. There are 178 children and not one child is left 

out. We are one of many schools that receive these generous donations. Santa also visits many 

Adult Day Service programs bringing gifts and well wishes to all. 

On behalf of our students, the staff and the families we serve I would like to thank you for your 

continuous generosity and support. Thank you for making this Christmas and Hanukkah special 

for so many children. The excitement and smiles on their faces show the joy you bring to them. 

Have a wonderful Holiday, Merry Christmas, Happy Chanukah and may the New Year bring you 

good health, much joy and peace. 

Sinçly 

Teresa Deiiore 

Teresa DeiPriore 

Principal 

AHRC Francis of Paola ELC 

201 Conselyea Street 

Brooklyn, NYI12I1 

NYSARC, Inc. I New York City Chapter 


	Page 1

